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From: Chris Guerra
To: Beth Matthias-Loghry
Subject: SGIA 2026 Award Notification – Pima County Public Library
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:22:57 AM
Attachments: Award Notification - Pima County - SGIA 2026.pdf
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Dear, Beth,

The Pima County Public Library has been designated to receive $25,000.00 to support
library services in the 2026 fiscal year (7-1-25 through 6-30-26). The State Legislature
appropriated this funding in general State Grants-in-Aid for this fiscal year. Attached is
the official award notification. You’ll find more information about the program at
https://azlibrary.gov/libdev/funding/sgia.
 
Funds are being processed now and will be sent out shortly.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you!

Chris Guerra 
Grants Consultant & State Data Coordinator
Arizona State Library, Archives & Public Records

Email: cguerra@azlibrary.gov
Office: (602) 542-6267 
Fax: (602) 542-3260

1700 W Washington St, B-002 | Phoenix, AZ | 85007
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